
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am sending this email to express in the strongest terms the support of this treaty. If India is not 

allowed to increase the amount of clean energy it produces then it will increase the amount of dirty 

energy it produces i.e. coal  

Despite a great deal of media coverage and I might add much mis-information on this matter, the 

fact remains that nuclear energy historically is the safest form of electricity production in the world. 

In addition, the types of reactors that exist "today" have improved substantially in terms of the 

waste they produce and the dangers of energy production itself. My source for this information is 

Ben Heard, an environmental scientist based in Adelaide. 

I have read some of the submissions that you have received that are against this treaty and one of 

the key reasons given is that of non-proliferation of nuclear weapons. For good or bad, India already 

has nuclear weapons so I don't see that objection as being valid. 

This is a brief document but one that is sent with the utmost urgency. Please support the treaty with 

India in selling them uranium for peaceful purposes. 

Yours faithfully, 

Bruce Jacobssen 

+61 433 087 759 
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